
August 22, 2022

Dear Friend of Dominican,

On October 26th, St. Mary’s Dominican High School will host its 12th Annual Tennis Tournament 
to benefit the Sr. Anne McSweeney, O.P. Faculty Endowment Fund. Sr. McSweeney, a dedicated 
teacher at the elementary, high school, and college levels, touched countless students who shared 
their gifts with others. We invite you to help us continue to develop exceptional women leaders for 
our community and beyond. 

Sponsoring the tournament is an excellent way to support our mission. All funds go toward 
the Sr. Anne McSweeney Fund, which supports our commitment to attracting, retaining, and 
rewarding quality teachers for the ministry of Dominican Catholic education. 

We’re offering three levels of sponsorship opportunities: 

  • $150 Black and White, acknowledged with an 18” x 24” sign on the court

  • $250 Toast of Praise, acknowledged with a 12” x 60” tent banner

  • $500 Veritas, acknowledged with a 30” x 60” banner and free team entrance to the tournament

Every dollar counts so we welcome you to reach out with any amount you feel comfortable giving. 
Thank you for considering a donation.

A volunteer representative will follow up on this request soon to answer any questions you may 
have. For your records, our school’s Federal Tax ID# is 72-0535376. 

We thank you in advance for your generous support for our school as we honor our founders’ selfless 
and courageous spirit.

Best Regards,

Samantha Lee ’09		    Jamie Gaubert Lassere ’87	 	   Celeste Shelsey Anding ’82
Tennis Tournament 	   VP, Advancement 		 	    Alumnae Director 
Chairperson 


